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The Monument Academy East Spiritwear Store has items that your student can
wear everyday or on Spiritwear days.  If you missed the order window, please
click HERE and check and see if we have some in stock that could be delivered

quickly.  If you have Spiritwear questions, please email:
maeastptospiritwear@gmail.com 

The MA East PTO is hosting a Christmas Party for all of the staff at MA East thanks to
your generous donations to the Lynx Warrior Games!  




In addition to the party, we would love to gift each and every one of them a gift card. 
 

Click HERE if you'd like to donate one (or as many as you'd like!).  If you'd like to
purchase a gift card locally, please drop them off at the East Front office marked "PTO

Christmas".  If you have any questions, please email:
maeastptovicepresident@gmail.com




If you'd like to volunteer to help with the Christmas party,  please contact Stephanie at
maeastptopresident@gmail.com 

Donate a gift card for the MA East Staff!

Monday, Nov.
14 @ 8:15am

@ MA
Christmas Party

Meeting

http://maeastpto.com/
https://www.maeastpto.com/collections/east-spirit-shop
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/Z7Z2SAQRWTB2?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_Em5y04dsuFBw0


Falliday Fundraiser!
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Delivery before the holidays!
maeastpto.com

$30

http://maeastpto.com/
http://www.maeastpto.com/


Thank You MA Families!
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FOR MAKING THE LYNX WARRIOR GAMES A SUCCESS!

http://maeastpto.com/


Thank you to the following...
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Josh & Johns helped the PTO reward the
students for all of their hard work at the Lynx
Warrior games by giving us the ice cream at

their cost!  Thank you for supporting us!

http://maeastpto.com/


Connect With Us!
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We would love to hear from you.  Please don't hesitate to let us know your
questions, ideas, frustrations, or anything else on your mind.  While we may

not be able to resolve everything, we will listen and see if we can help! 

maeastpto.com

@MAEastPTO

President:  Stephanie Warner - maeastptopresident@gmail.com
President-Elect: Vacant - maeastptopresidentelect@gmail.com

Vice-President: Melody Pautzke - maeastptovicepresident@gmail.com
Treasurer:  Amy Saber - maeastptotreasurer@gmail.com

Secretary:  Tiffany Blecha - maeastptosecretary@gmail.com
Spiritwear: Brianna Bruce - maeastptospiritwear@gmail.com

Hospitality:  Abby Shearer - maeastptohospitality@gmail.com 



http://maeastpto.com/
http://maeastpto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/MAEastPTO/

